
 

 

 

 

 

 

4th November 2019 

Year 2 ‘We are Mathematicians’ Club 

Dear Parent, 

I am writing to inform you that due to the success of our ‘We are Mathematicians’ club, I will 

be extending this for another half term. The club will run on the following dates: 

Thursday 7th November 

Friday 15th November 

Thursday 28th November 

Friday 6th December 

Thursday 12th December 

The purpose of the club is to give your child extra support in their maths development 

through games and other fun activities to help boost their confidence as mathematicians. 

They may be set optional tasks to complete at home to further enhance the learning that 

has taken place in the club. 

If you are happy for your child to attend, I would be most grateful if you could complete 

and return the consent slip as soon as possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further assistance. 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Hulme 

Y2 Class Teacher 

‘WE ARE MATHEMATICIANS’ CLUB - CONSENT SLIP 
 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________________   Year: 2 

I do/ do not give permission for my child to take part in the after school maths club on the 

following dates: Thursday 7th November, Friday 15th November, Thursday 28th November, 

Friday 6th December and Thursday 12th December. 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________________ Date: _______________________________ 
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